
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Kenzie Bok 

Chair, Committee of Ways & Means 

1 City Hall Plaza 

Boston, MA  022203 

  

 

May 14th, 2020 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Bok,  

 

 

Due to another commitment, I will not be able to attend today’s budget hearing on Landmarks.  

 

I am grateful for the work the Landmark Commission does to preserve Boston’s rich history and I look 

forward to reviewing the tape. Please read this letter into the public record. Thank you.  

 

 


